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FULL FRAME DOCUMENTARY FILM FESTIVAL 
CHOSEN AS AN ACADEMY AWARD® QUALIFYING 

FESTIVAL IN THE DOCUMENTARY SHORT SUBJECT 
CATEGORY 

 
Decision Follows Similar Announcement by Producers Guild 

of America 

DURHAM, NC – Friday, February 22, 2013 – The Academy of Motion Picture Arts and 
Sciences notified the Full Frame Documentary Film Festival this week that it has been 
chosen as an Academy Award® qualifying festival in the Documentary Short Subject 
category. 
 
A short documentary of no longer than 40 minutes that receives the Jury Award for Best 
Short at this year’s festival, scheduled for April 4-7, will qualify for consideration in the 
Documentary Short Subject category of the Annual Academy Awards® without the 
standard theatrical run, provided the film otherwise complies with the Academy rules. 
The winner this year will qualify for consideration in the concurrent season (this year the 
season runs from September 1, 2012 to August 31, 2013). 
 
One of the nation’s premier documentary film festivals, Full Frame celebrates its 16th 
annual festival this April. 
 
“This announcement today has energized the entire Full Frame community,” said Deirdre 
Haj, Full Frame’s Executive Director. “We view this as a recognition of the strength of 
the festival, the quality of its programming and a commitment to including film festivals 
in the process of discovering new filmmakers and films and helping them qualify for one 
of the industry’s highest honors.” 
 
Many of this year’s Academy Award® nominated films in the documentary feature 
category screened at Full Frame in 2012 including "How to Survive a Plague" and "The 
Invisible War," which screened during the festival, and "Searching for Sugar Man," 



which screened during Full Frame’s year-round programming. 
 
Last August, the Producers Guild of America announced that Full Frame has been added 
to its select list of qualifying events. 
 
About Full Frame 
 
The Full Frame Documentary Film Festival is an annual international event dedicated to 
the theatrical exhibition of non-fiction cinema. Each spring Full Frame welcomes 
filmmakers and film lovers from around the world to historic downtown Durham, N.C., 
for a four-day, morning to midnight array of over 100 films as well as discussions, 
panels, and southern hospitality. Set within a four-block radius, the intimate festival 
landscape fosters community and conversation between filmmakers, film professionals 
and the general public. 
  
The Festival is a program of the Center for Documentary Studies a non-profit, 501c 3, 
and receives support from corporate sponsors, private foundations and individual donors 
whose generosity provides the foundation that makes the event possible. To learn more 
on the mission of Full Frame or for information on membership or sponsorship 
opportunities, scheduled films or festival passes visit http://www.fullframefest.org. 
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